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I strongly oppose HB 2025! 

 

It is remarkable the financial burden this ridiculous bill will shoulder Oregonians with 

who are already paying the highest amount of taxes & fees to cover not only ODOT'S 

continued financial waste, but to finance other special interest projects that do not 

serve Oregonians outside of metro areas. 

 

Fast rail that few will use, Mass-Transit entities that don't collect fees for ridership 

due to fear of criminal activity, and  Highway taxes that should be levied against out 

of state trucking companies who continue to break our laws, resulting in loss of life, 

and destruction of Oregon's property. 

 

Stop taxing and spending without the approval of Oregonians, and start showing 

where our tax dollars are really being spent.  NO MORE GENERAL FUND 

ALLOTMENTS. 


